
Stow Police Department Page: 1 
Dispatch Log  From: 10/17/2022  Thru: 10/23/2022     0000 – 2359 

 
 

For Date: 10/17/2022  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0023 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0030 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0102 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0113 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

walk in reports his neighbor has been screaming for hours  
and request a well being check.  
 

         Narrative:     
s6/s9 respond, spoke with party who did not need any  
assistance.  
 

 
                0601 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0709 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports injured Goose in back yard. 
 

 
                0730 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                0751 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

caller states needs ambulance cant hold food down.Thinks he  
has infection. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported to Emerson. Starting Mileage 77.7 Ending  
86.2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-801-IN 
 
                0807 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0832 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 255HUDSONR] RADANT TECHNOLOGIES INC - HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports his car was towed a week ago by AAA and his  
keys are missing. S7 spoke to caller and advised caller.  
 

 
                1037 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports dog digging holes at park and her  
residence.ACO notified. 
 

 
                1217 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports her mother was not breathing.  
S2,S7,C20,R17,E14 and ALS3 responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
R17 reports CPR in progress.  



 
         Narrative:     

R17 and ALS# transporting to Emerson. Starting Mileage 97.5 
 

         Narrative:     
S2 Transporting Daughter to Emerson Hospital. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Arrive at Emerson With ALS3. E/M 103.3 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-802-IN 
 
                1418 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    RIDGEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

walk in reports someone took credit card out in his name. S7  
took info and will file report. 
 

 
                1633 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD + CARRIAGE LN 
 
                1638 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1645 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1654 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                2056 SERVE RESTRAINING ORDER Could Not Locate   
  Location/Address:    BLUEBERRY CT 
 
 
For Date: 10/18/2022  -  Tuesday  
 
                0009 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                0010 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0153 FIRE, OTHER False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    BRANDYMEADE CIR 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports smoke detectors activated with unknown  
cause. 
 

         Narrative:     
unknown cause, house metered for carbon monoxide with zero  
findings. alarm reset.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-803-IN 
 
                0608 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0659 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/18/2022 0659 Party into station to report he has not been  
contacted by the Stow Highway Department about his complaint  
from 10/13/22. Party advised his complaint was forwarded,  
and the police are not responsible for the road maintenance.  
Party advised he was going to consult an attorney if his  
complain was not addressed. Party advised that is his right.  
Party given the public phone number for the Stow Highway to  
follow up with himself. 
 

 
                0720 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0829 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     



10/18/2022 0830 Fire alarms from location. 
10/18/2022 0831 Units off, building appears to be evacuated,  
C1 has command. 
10/18/2022 0847 Command reports cause determined to be a  
duct smoke activation, system reset and holding, managment  
notified, command terminated. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-804-IN 
 
                0831 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0856 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/18/2022 0856 Party requesting information about  
requirements for a detail at a later date. Information  
given. 
 

 
                0858 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0908 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/18/2022 0909 Caller wanting to speak with an officer  
about getting a restraining order served in another  
jurisdiction. Caller knows where and when the involved party  
will be around 10am. Information relayed to S7 for follow  
up. 
 

 
                0924 SERVE RESTRAINING ORDER Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BLUEBERRY CT 
         Narrative:     

10/18/2022 0926 S7 enroute to attempt to serve a 209a order  
at location. Hudson officer started to assist at this time. 
10/18/2022 0937 Hudson officer off at location to assist. 
 

 
                0935 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

10/18/2022 0934 Lifeline report a medical alert activation  
from location. Party fell, unknown injuries. 
10/18/2022 0944 C1 requesting an ALS unit to location. 
10/18/2022 0955 R17 transporting S/M 0 to ALS intercept. 
10/18/2022 0958 R17 off with ALS 4 at intercept location. 
10/18/2022 1013 R17 off at Emerson. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-805-IN 
 
                1014 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1034 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

follow up to 22-174-OF 
 

 
                1035 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/18/2022 1036 Party into station advising a party we are  
attempting to serve a 209a order. Party gave information and  
advised if he speaks with party to have him come to the  
station for his paperwork. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-177-OF 
 
                1046 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] SUTTON PL 
         Narrative:     

10/18/2022 1047 party from previous call came back into the  
station and advised the involved party is now at his  



residence. The party is requesting his meds, and just came  
down off a three day bender. Acton notified and responding  
to location. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-177-OF 
 
                1200 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

10/18/2022 1201 Caller reporting an 18 year old having a  
seizure. 
10/18/2022 1216 R17 begining transport to the ALS intercept  
location. 
10/18/2022 1221 R17 off w/ALS5 at Intercept location. 
10/18/2022 1230 R17 & ALS5 enroute to Emerson at this time. 
10/18/2022 1242 R17 off at Emerson 9.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-806-IN 
 
                1249 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    22-179-OF 
 
                1315 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BLUEBERRY CT 
         Narrative:     

10/18/2022 1315 Fire Department assisting the police at  
location. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-807-IN 
 
                1452 ASSIST CITIZEN AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting a check of the parking lot for his  
Disabled MV. S8/S11 checked the area MV not in the lot. MV  
was towed to the Dealership service department.  
 

 
                1501 COMPLAINT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    NORTH SHORE DR 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer about an  
issue with another individual. S3 and JDP advised party.   
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-180-OF 
 
                1557 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a stollen License plate. S8/S11 responding.  
   
 

         Narrative:     
Party advised and S8 will file a report.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-181-OF 
 
                1638 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1642 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 54] FIRST PARISH CHURCH - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S3 called back party regarding traffic concerns during a  
memorial service. S3 advised and will forward concerns to  
command staff. 
 

 
                1712 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1735 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

ADT reporting a residential Fire alarm. Police and fire  
responding. L4 reporting accidental by homeowner     



 
      Refer To Fire Case:    22-808-IN 
 
                2013 911 ABANDONED/ERROR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 029STATE] HUDSON TOWN LINE - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Abandoned 911 call with nothing unusual heard in the  
background. No answer upon call back message left. S8/S11  
checked the area.      
 

 
                2155 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting assistance with an ongoing issue. S8  
advised party.       
 

 
                2252 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] BOESKE AVE 
         Narrative:     

21 year old female unable to stop vomiting 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
Transporting one to Emerson Hospital 
 

         Narrative:     
E/M at Emerson 5.9 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-809-IN 
 
 
For Date: 10/19/2022  -  Wednesday  
 
                0839 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0902 Generator Test Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1010 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [BOX] LITTLETON COUNTY RD 
         Narrative:     

10/19/2022 1009 Boxborough requesting an engine company for  
a working structure fire. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-810-IN 
 
                1014 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CANTERBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

10/19/2022 1015 Assisting with Fire alarms. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-811-IN 
 
                1151 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1222 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/19/2022 1222 Center School requesting assistance with an  
out of control child running around the parking lot. 
10/19/2022 1234 JDP notified and responding from Harvard. 
10/19/2022 1252 JDP on scene. 
 

 
                1310 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/19/2022 1311 Party into drop off paperwork and complaint  
forms. 
 

 



                1620 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1711 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1819 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1823 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1824 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1827 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1832 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 396] ASSABET WILDLIFE AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2106 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2127 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2208 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/20/2022  -  Thursday  
 
                0719 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Wellbeing check. Police and Fire responding. Police and Fire  
responding.  
S10 made contact with party all is ok.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-812-IN 
 
                0802 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0818 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0821 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Vehicle Towed   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1006 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 468HARVARD] HARVARD TOWN LINE - HARVARD RD 
 
                1111 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1443 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walkin party with LTC S10 advised.  
 

 
                1500 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

Multiple 911 callers reporting a single car MVA Police Fire  
and ALS responding.  
R17 Transporting to EH S/M97.7 E/M 104.2 
 
 

       Refer To Accident:    22-71-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    22-813-IN 
 
                1600 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 



                1618 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP COURT COMPLAINT   
 
                1649 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1650 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1703 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BOXMILL RD 
 Refer To Citation:    642093AB 
         Narrative:     

Operator was traveling at 56 MPH in a 35 MPH road  
(Gleasondale road, public way). Speed was detected via  
handheld radar unit. I activated my emergency lights and  
stopped the vehicle. Citation (642093AB) was issued to  
operator of MA 3YF769. 
 

 
                1725 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1730 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1750 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [BOX] STOW RD 
      Refer To Fire Case:    22-814-IN 
 
                1753 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                2155 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/21/2022  -  Friday  
 
                0008 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0043 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0047 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0050 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                0222 FIRE, OTHER False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

fire alarm stow shopping plaza. 
 

         Narrative:     
e14/l1 respond. false alarm.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-815-IN 
 
                0600 ANIMAL Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports a injured deer on south acton road. s9  
responds. 
 

         Narrative:     
s9 checked over south acton with negativ efindings.  
 

 
                0613 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0726 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports deceased deer on the side of the road.  



Highway Dept was notified. 
 

 
                0727 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Triad did not answer. S10 responded and checked party. 
 

         Narrative:     
S10 reports he spoke with party and she is ok. 
 

 
                0818 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0833 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HILLCREST AVE 
 Refer To Citation:    642786AB 
 
                0902 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0906 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                1203 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in spoke with S2 regarding fundraising letters she  
received in the mail. S2 advised party.   
 

 
                1435 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] OAK RIDGE 
         Narrative:     

Maynard FD request ambulance for 20 yof with severe  
abdominal pain. R17 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 5.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-816-IN 
 
                1605 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1651 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1714 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S10 reporting hitting a deer. S11 will file a report.  
 

       Refer To Accident:    22-72-AC 
 
                1732 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] TIGER DR 
         Narrative:     

Medical mutual aid request by the town of Maynard R17  
responding. R17 Transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 5.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-817-IN 
 
                2209 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for a stomach issue. Police  
and Fire responding. R17 Transporting to EH S/M 0.0  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-818-IN 
 
                2333 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/22/2022  -  Saturday  



 
                0030 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0034 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
 
                0044 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 154] GLEASONDALE BRIDGE - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1008 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

10/22/2022 1008 911 call from location, no answer but could  
hear peopl talking about picking apples. Message left for a  
callback on voicemail. 
 

 
                1014 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1050 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HEADING INTO MAYNARD - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/22/2022 1051 Caller reports a car tailgating her, vehicle  
turned off before they got into Maynard. Information logged. 
 

 
                1126 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/22/2022 1127 Party assisted with questions about an  
encounter he had with police in New Hampshire. Questions  
answered and information for nearest registry of motor  
vehicles provided. 
 

 
                1229 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOON RD 
         Narrative:     

10/22/2022 1230 Caller reporting a possibly rabid racoon in  
thier front yard. S7 enroute to check. 
10/22/2022 1250 S7 dispatched, ACO notified. 
 

 
                1408 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/22/2022 1408 Party into station to report a possible  
scam. Party speaking with S7 at this time. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-182-OF 
 
                1506 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports 93 yom with general weakness and chest pain.  
S8, S10, R17 and ALS5 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS5 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 6.9 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-819-IN 
 
                1526 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1543 FIRE, CARBON MONOXIDE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports strange odor in home and CO detectors  
sounding. S3, S10 and C20 responed. 
 

         Narrative:     
C20 reports zero finding on the meter. Activation possibly  
due to a closed flue.  
 



      Refer To Fire Case:    22-820-IN 
 
                1608 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1612 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1631 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP COURT COMPLAINT   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + WILDLIFE WAY 
 
                1644 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

911 WPH2 open line. S21 observed normal conversation in the  
background. S21 attempted call back.  No answer.  No message  
system. 
 

 
                1658 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP COURT COMPLAINT   
       Vicinity of:    [STW 180SUDBURY] SUDBURY RD BRIDGE - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1706 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1732 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW LIBRARY] RANDALL LIBRARY - CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

S10 assisted Librarian with access to the library. 
 

 
                2004 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2011 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2035 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S3 reports four cars at a business. 
 

         Narrative:     
S3 reports parties looking for open gas station.  
 

 
                2041 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 
                2101 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                2112 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    644872AB 
 
                2125 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP No Action Required   
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST MOTORS - CRESCENT ST 
 
                2128 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                2129 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                2346 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                2356 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/23/2022  -  Sunday  
 
                0051 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 



                0057 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0104 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0157 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PINE POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caler request lift assist. S9, R17 and E19 responded.  Party  
was assisted. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-821-IN 
 
                0605 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0800 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

s2 reports a hot air balloon is very low and appears to be  
coming down in the area of brookside cemetary. 
 

         Narrative:     
res17/ e14 respond. balloon safely landed at 115  
gleasondale, reports others will be landing in the area  
shortly. no hazard at this time.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-822-IN 
 
                0857 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    BRADLEY LN 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for back pain. 
 

         Narrative:     
s7/e14/res17 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
res17 s/m to emerson 0.0 at 9:19 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-823-IN 
 
                0929 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1022 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1127 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for mother with mobility  
issues. 
 

         Narrative:     
s7/res17/als4 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
res17 s/m to emerson 0.0 at 11:55 ending 7.0 at 12:06.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-824-IN 
 
                1141 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

fire lane vviolation. verbal warning. 
 

 
                1225 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1401 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports two males going into the red acre woodland  
area with a crossbow. s2 responds. 



 
 
                1515 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 54] FIRST PARISH CHURCH - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/23/2022 1515 Open line call from the church, noise and  
music could be heard. S10 to be checking. 
 

 
                1544 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1545 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 
                1554 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/23/2022 1555 S3 checking on a vehicle at location. 
10/23/2022 1556 Party making a call, all is fine. 
 

 
                1618 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + KINGLAND RD 
 
                1626 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP COURT COMPLAINT   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + WHITMAN ST 
 Refer To Citation:    645631AB 
         Narrative:     

10/23/2022 1648 CBK on scene to remove vehicle. 
 
                1655 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1721 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                1741 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
         Narrative:     

10/23/2022 1741 Caller reports thier three dogs got loose  
and out in the area. Two are sled type dogs and one is a  
Jack Russell Terrier. ACO to be notified. 
10/23/2022 1822 Dogs located by a neighbor, ACO notified. 
 

 
                1848 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/23/2022 1848 Party into station to speak with officers  
about an on-going situation. 
 

 
                1910 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [LX] MARRETT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    22-179-OF 
 
                1958 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 875GREAT] BOLTON TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
 
                2330 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 875GREAT] BOLTON TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
 
                2340 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                2348 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
 

 

 


